
Police  Restructuring  –  EUPM
Launches New Website
Today the EUPM Press and Public Information Department is
launching its new EUPM Web Site.  The new site is completely
different from the original site. It has a new format, new
style of presenting news and articles about the EUPM.  Part of
the aim of the new Web Site is to inform the public more
clearly on police restructuring. Visitors of the website can
find  specific  and  detailed  information  on  the  topic,  the
proposed  9+1  map,  the  full  PRC  report,  articles  and
information on the upcoming public information events such as
the mentioned above.

A separate and specific aim of the new Site is to ensure that
those who want to know about the EUPM can find information
quickly. Namely, the public of Bosnia and Herzegovina . The
new Web Site which is launched today will therefore be in all
three of the main languages of BiH, as well as English.

Access to the new Web Site is by www.eupm.org.
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